Mr & Mrs Marshali
45 Willes Road, Kentish Town, London NW5 3DN

Tree Admin Officer

Camden Development Control Planning Services .
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall

Argyle Street

London WC1H 8ND

25th September 2012
Dear Sir/Madam
1 am presently experiencing a problem with over grown trees from three
neighbouring rear gardens. Because of the height and width of the trees [ am
only receiving a limited amount of daylight in the kitchen and bathroom.
My garden lawn and flowers have also been badly damaged since half the garden
is in the shade all the time. The trees have hindered the growth of my lawn and

flowers, because of the lack of naturai daylight coming through.

The trees affecting my property are the @‘ tree from 47 Willes Road,

Kentish Town - which was last_cut in June 2007, - aLime tree from 60 Grafton_
Road, Kentish Town and @tr‘ee from 62 Grafton Road, Kentish Town.

Consequently, | am making a request to have the Crown of these trees reduced,
therefore enabling me to receive better lighting during the day.

I would appreciate an appointment with a Tree Admin Officer to assess this
problem.

[ look forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely ( / M Cj ¢t

Mr & Mrs Marshall
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